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WE SERVE

If you think you might like to be part of the Lion’s 
Club, why not attend a meeting or two and check us 
out? We meet at 6:30 p.m. on the second and fourth 
Wednesdays of most months. We have dinner, a 
speaker or short program, a short business meeting, 
and comaraderie. Most meetings are over by 8:00 
p.m. Lions Club dues are $70.00 each 6 months. All 
administrative expenses are paid from the dues. That 
is why we are able to donate all funds raised from 
Lions projects for the benefi t of our community. 
For more information, contact one of the following 
Lions’ members:

Roger Barber
Morning Bear
DeVere Bendixen
Tom Christmas
Aimee
      Cohoon-Johnson
Dennis Cook
Nancy Cook
Ron Cooper
Corie DuBridge
Marvin Engle
Jim Feldt
Bruce Gaultney
Bruce Gaultney, Jr.
Cindy Gaultney
Ben Gillette
Mark Graves
Dan Guzek
Ray Harz
Dave Heylmun
Martin Hughes
Greg Hulka
Duane Huyser
Bob Jados
Mike Johnson
Tom Johnson
Alice Kauppila
Jim Kauppila
Dave Kendrick
Gary Lacy

Bernie Langlois
Angela LaNore
Nicole Lawrece
David Markgraf
Ralph Melchor
James Meyer
Mike Michelli
Barry Miller
Gary Moore
Ronnie Mykols
James Pancy
Floyd Peplinski
Tom Piper
Neil Punches
Dr. Christina Rexford
Alan Richter
Jim Schippers
Glen Selle
Dale Strasler
Pat Stressman
Russ Stressman
Bob Szymoniak
Larry Swisher
Heidi Tice
Rick Tice
Joyce Tofi l
Carl Werner
Steve Wilson
David Ybarra
Fred Yonkers

Lions Clubs bring people together…

…for friendships.

…for a better tomorrow.

Making a Difference Today

Fruitport Lions Lioness Club
The Fruitport Lioness Club is joining the 

Fruitport Lions Club as a specialty club due to the 
fact the Lionesses are no longer applicable at Lions 
International effective July 1, 2021.

The club will now be called the Fruitport Lions 
Lioness Club.  They will be meeting separately from 
the Lions Club, usually the 1st Monday of each 
month accept during the summer months. Their 
years of service will include all the years prior to 
becoming the specialty club and continue on while 
they are still involved.

Anyone interested in becoming one of the 
Fruitport Lions Lioness Club members should 
contact our current President, Carol Hulka, about 
their intent to join.  Her phone number is 231-773-
0869.

Currently our membership includes:
Dee Barber* Carol Langlois*
Dianne Birchmeier Lidia Melchor
Candy Breen Sue Meyers
Margaret Cook* June Moore
Mariann Cooper* Marsha Musil
Rose Dillon Stacie Peterson
Lorri Essenberg* Donna Pope
Kathy Fisher Rhonda Rogers
Sue Griswold Valerie Rogers
Linda Hicks Pat Stressman
Carol Hulka Alice Szpieg*

Members with the * were with the Lioness Club 
when it was chartered on October 11, 1990.


